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UNAPPROVED MINUTES OF THE 

VERMONT BOARD OF CHIROPRACTIC 
November 6, 2018 MEETING 

 
 
Present: Vernon Temple, D.C., Daniel Coane, Heather Rice, D.C., and James McDaniel, D.C.;  
Staff Present:  Gabriel Gilman, Lauren Layman, and Diane Lafaille. 
   
1. The meeting was called to order at 1:43 p.m. 
 
2. Dr. McDaniel moved, seconded by Mr. Coane, to approve the minutes of the September 4, 2018 

meeting as written.  Approved.     
 
3. Education Course Review: 
 

a. The Mindful Practitioner – Conscious Care for Yourself and Your Patients – approved. 
 
4. Correspondence: 
 
 a. Jessica Tekely emailed the Board asking if dry needling is within the scope of practice.  The 
  Board responded that it is within the scope of practice as a form of acupuncture subject to  
  adequate training. 
 
 b. Dr. William Schenck emailed the Board asking if videoflouoscopy is within the scope of a 
  chiropractor with radiographic privileges.  The Board responded no, that this is not considered  
  conventional radiology under the chiropractic scope of practice. 
 
5. Other Business: 
 

a. Rule Revisions – Members of the Board will submit to the Office of Professional Regulation, 
any comments they may have regarding the rules, through Part 5, by December 15th.  These 
will be reviewed at the Board’s January board meeting. 

 
 b. The Board reviewed the audits of continuing education. 
 
 c.   The Board’s next meeting is scheduled for January 8, 2019 to begin at 1:30 p.m.   
 
6. The Board adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Diane Lafaille, Licensing Board Administrator I 
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